From: Spanbauer, Alan (OJP) <Alan.Spanbauer@usdoj.gov>

Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 9:49 AM

To: Tiano, Alan <ATIANO@broward.org>

Cc: Jackson, De'Anne <DeAnnelackson@broward.org>; 'McGraw, Norma'

<Norma_ McGraw@sheriff.org>; 'Terrence_Lynch@sheriff.org' <Terrence Lynch@sheriff.org>;
Mccormick, Glenn <GMCCORMICK@broward.org>

Subject: RE: URGENT - Unable to Accept 2020 Awards

External Email Wa rning: This email originated from outside the Broward County

email system. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email
address (not just the name) as legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails

to ETSSecurity@broward.org.

Mr. Tiano,

[ reached out to BJA leadership in regards to your dilemma. Unfortunately, when this type of
change is made to an award, OJP is unable to issue a new agreement. Broward County, if willing,
can print the legacy document(s), cross out the old vendor number and pencil in the new vendor
number, cross out the Authorized Representative, pencil in the appropriate official, sign and attach
in JustGrants (or email to the grant manager to attach in JustGrants). The other option, an
“administrative funding adjustment” (AFA) refers to the lawful obligation of deobligated funds,
which may take up to 6 months. During the AFA process, the awards are placed on hold and no
activity (obligations) may occur.

[ have attached an example of what may be done to accept the awards. Please let me know if you
need further assistance.

Regards,

Alan
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